
 

 

Mac News 
                                    Friday 24th March 

DIARY DATES  
Wednesday 29th March  Prep-2 Literacy Info Session 
Friday 31st March   Last day Term 2 2:30pm finish 
Tuesday 17th April  First day Term 2  
Thursday 20th April  NO CANTEEN TODAY 
Thursday 20th April  Grade 5 & 6 Sovereign Hill 
Friday 21st April   Grade 5 & 6 Sovereign Hill 
Tuesday 25th April  ANZAC Day public holiday 

Rcanteen EMINDER 

Dear Parents and School Community, 
 
As the term rolls on, it is important to remember how vital it is to read every night with your children. This can 
look like your child reading to you or you reading to them. After reading, chat about the book, who were the 
characters, what happened, was there a problem, how was it solved and how did you feel about the story. 
Reading is such an important factor in all our lives. The experts recommend at least 20 minutes every day. 
Please take some time and read the information sheet ñWhy Read at Home?ò on the back of this newsletter. 
 
Interschool sports 
The Norman District School Sports which was scheduled for Tuesday was postponed due to poor weather. We 
are hoping it will be held in the first two weeks of term 2. The change of date will be passed on as soon as we 
know. 
 
Thanks 
A special thanks to all those who came along on the weekend and finished off the shade cloth over the sand 
pit. It looks great! Some sun would be wonderful to test it out now. 
 
Breakfast next Friday 
We are having a special breakfast next Friday to celebrate the end of term. Toasties will be back on the menu 
as well as cereal and fruit. Breakfast starts at 8.15am in the Art Room - students who would like to come in and 
have some breakfast need to be in the Art Room by 8.30am. 
 
Responsible Pet Ownership Program 
Last Friday we were lucky to have a visit from the Responsible Pet  
Ownership     Program. Students in grades F – 4 were shown how to 
approach a dog correctly. The students were given great advice on 
how to choose a pet dog and what is  involved with owning and    
looking after a pet dog. The students really enjoyed meeting Jezebel 
and listening to her snore. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Jo Reyntjes 
Acting Principal 
 

REMINDER 
 

ALL CHOCOLATE MONEY  AND/OR 
UNSOLD  CHOCOLATES  MUST BE 

RETURNED TO SCHOOL BY 
WEDNESDAY  29TH MARCH 

         Being respectful looks like treating other students the way you want to be  
 treated.  

     Respect: Tiarna Williams, Harrison Hamilton, Abhirose Singh,                   
   Milly Berzins      

     Principals Award: -  Logan Tucker 

 Art Awards - Lisa Owen, Caitlin Bradley, Rory Jones-Mullen, Audrey Peake 

STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 



 

 

Centrepay – is now available to assist parents in  receipt of Centrelink benefits to meet the cost of their child/ren

FOUNDATION - GRADE TWO  
LITERACY INFORMATION SESSION  

 
When -  Wednesday 29th March  

Where - F/1 classroom  
Timeñ3:30pm 

Mrs Seff and Mrs Cheyne will run an information session all about strategies to help your child at 
home with reading. It will be a short session, about 20mins, full of ideas to engage your child to 

read and strategies you can use to help them.  
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